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17th September 2024 

 
 KS2 Residential Presentations  
Tuesday 24th September 2024 

 
Dear Parents,  
 

 

Preparations are under way for our KS2 Residential Visits in November. 

We will shortly send home Residential Information letters via email. 

Your child will also bring home a hard copy of the Reply Slip to be signed and returned to school. 

 

Residential overview - 2:45 in the Primary Hall - Carol Battram 

Main audience: parents who have never sent their child on a Patana Residential before. 

 

Year Group presentations - 3:30 

*Slides will be made available on Year Group Residential Blogs. 

 

Year 4 Residential  Laura Renesto/Miranda Cawley Primary Hall 

  Year 5 Residential  Alice Leslie/Sarah Weaver  Y5 Area 

  Year 6 Residential  Duncan Ferguson/Sarah Dibley Y6 Area 

 

Please contact the Transport Department if you plan to cancel your child’s bus. 

 

Supervision between 2:30 and 3:30 

Children in Years 4-6 may go to the KS2 library until 3:30 or stay with you in the Primary Hall. 

Children in Years 1-2 may only go to the KS1 library if accompanied by a parent/carer. 

 

Supervision after 3:30 

Students can join you for the presentation.  

Y1-Y3 students attending a 2:30 ECA must be collected by a trusted adult.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Carol Battram 
Vice Principal: Pastoral 


